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The Alternatives to Detention working group is finalizing the policies around the new detention 

screening tool process. The group is working with the courts to finalize staffing of the new model to 

ensure the accurate completion of the tool consistently statewide.  In coordination with this process, 

discussions have also focused on the collection of data to allow for local validation of the tool.  In 

addition to updating the detention screening tool and process, the group is continuing to work on 

finalizing supportive policies in identifying alternatives to detention and when it is appropriate to utilize 

these options. 

 

 


